From: Jerry Suther [mailto:jsuther@heartlandexpress.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 4:08 PM

To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA

Subject: RIN 1210-AB50

The 2002 rules should be changed. Not only has technology dramatically changed, the number
of notices and documentation required to send to our plan members has dramatically

increased. It's becoming a full time position to just manage the required notices, not to mention
the cost to U.S. employers to comply. | strongly urge a change in the rules to allow broader use
of electronic notifications. We have no problem with giving employees the option of requesting
a paper copy. Most employees have become accustomed to going to the Company’s website for
information, so | do not believe a change in the rules to allow broader electronic communication
would cause an undue hardship for our valued employees. Thank you for your consideration.

Jerry Suther

Heartland Express

901 North Kansas Ave

North Liberty, IA 52317

Phone (877)-240-0413

Fax (319)-626-3392
jsuther@heartlandexpress.com
http://www.heartlandexpress.com
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